
ISDUP AUGUST 2024 BULLETIN 
August 6, 2024 

            
Regional Representatives, Company Presidents, Associates, and Daughters of 
Utah Pioneers: 
 

This busy summer is certainly going by quickly.  It will soon be time to meet again 
in our Camp meetings.  We are excited for this new DUP year and are looking 
forward to renewing our friendships with our DUP friends.   
 

Presidents, please forward this to your Board and to Captains. 
 

Points of Interest: 
 

• The Pioneer Memorial Museum will be closed on September 2 for Labor 
Day. 

 

• Welcome to our new Members of Daughters of Utah Pioneers!  We had 57 
women who joined in the month of July.  Congratulations!    
 

• Planning Ahead for 2025 – Our International Seminar/Convention will be 
held on June 21 at Woods Cross High School. 

 

• Congratulations to the Geyser Camp in Wayne Company for the completion 
and dedication of the new DUP Marker #595 “Fremont School Bell” in John 
C. Fremont Park, Fremont, Utah.  This event was held on July 20 with a 
breakfast and celebration. 
 

• New Camp Rosters 
o 2024-2025 Camp Rosters and instructions for processing dues and 

instructions for corrections about Member/Associate information 
were sent to Company Presidents and Company Secretaries on July 
16; check with each other if you did not receive yours.  For help 
contact membership@isdup.org.  Please distribute these to your 
Camp Captains. 

o As reported in our 2024 International Convention, we have 23,023 
Members listed on Camp Rosters.  However, only 14,682 are active – 
meaning that they are current on paying dues and participating in 
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their Camp.  We encourage Camp Members to search out these more 
than 8,000 Members and invite them to join with them in Camp 
meetings and activities.   
 

• Dues – Member/Associate annual dues are now $20. 
 

• NEW WEBSITE!!! 
ISDUP launched our new website on Monday, June 3.  Here are a few of the 
new features to look for:  

o A donation button is located at the top of the homepage. 
o A spreadsheet showing all DUP Markers, their locations, and 

information about them.  Go to: ISDUP.org > Home > Markers and 
explore! 

o A search bar is on the homepage.  Type a suggested word there to 
find documents, reports, DUP Museums, lesson topics, etc. 

 

• Camp/Company Funds 

Now is a great time to look at Camp/Company funds and develop a budget 

for the coming year.  For information, see the Treasurer sections under the 

Leadership tab at ISDUP.org.  Excess funds may be donated to a DUP 

Satellite Museum, another DUP Camp or Company, the funding of a DUP 

Marker, or to ISDUP. 

 

• Book Sale! 
*Tales of Triumph Volume 7 is available for purchase in the Museum or 
through the online store.   

o Spiral books are $20. 
o Hardbound books are $25.   
o Shipping is extra. 
o Call the Museum office to arrange curbside service. 

 
*Tales of Triumph Volume 6 is for sale at $10 for a spiral bound book 
and $25 for hardbound books. 

 

• District Conventions 
o Scheduling has begun for 2025 District/Company Conventions.  If you 

did NOT hold a Convention in 2024 with an ISDUP visitor, please 



check your email for a message from Stacey Page, District Convention 
Chairman.  This will contain information about your 2025 date. 

o Respond to the email so your date will be on the schedule. 
o Remember that we are holding conventions with ISDUP visitors every 

other year. 
 

• Year End Reports  
A big THANK YOU to Companies who have already submitted their:  

o Company Annual Statistical Report, due to ISDUP June 30. 
o Company Annual Financial Review, due to ISDUP June 30. 

These reports are based on data from the DUP fiscal year June 1, 2023 
to May 31, 2024 and are prepared by those in office during that fiscal 
year. We encourage all Companies to complete these two reports and 
submit them as soon as possible.   

 

• Zoom Camps   
Many Daughters have responded to the opportunity to participate in 
Zoom Camp meetings based on living in an area where no Camp is 
available to them or as a way to accommodate their needs. If interested, 
contact a leader listed in your Time Zone below: 

o Mountain Time Zone – based in St. George, Utah – contact 
Dantzelle Allen, dantzelle@gmail.com.  

o Mountain Time Zone – based in Denver, Colorado – contact Bobbi 
Brook, lilydog5brook@hotmail.com.  

o Central Time Zone – based in Port St. Louis, Missouri – contact 
Julina 
Hokanson, julinah@gmail.com.  

o Pacific Time Zone – based in Los Altos-SF Bay, California – contact 
Pat Yencho, patyen@earthlink.net.  

o Pacific Time Zone – based in Puget Sound, Washington – contact 
Barbara Pollard, clbjpollard@gmail.com.  

o Eastern Time Zone – based in Arlington, Virginia – contact Vinette 
Bowman, vbowman01@verizon.net.  

o Hawaii-Aleutian Time Zone – based in Hawaii – contact Debra 
Chun, 

o debrakomatsu@yahoo.com. 
 

• The Ten-Year Camp Initiative 
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The Ten-Year Camp Initiative was introduced in 2023 as a planning 
tool in which Camp Members were encouraged to assess their 
membership to make a plan for the perpetuation of their Camp. We 
encourage all Camps to continue this effort. The Ten-Year Camp 
Initiative recommendations and worksheet are available on our 
website homepage.  

 

• Garden of Quilts at Thanksgiving Point 
The organizers of the Garden of Quilts display are planning a special 
quilt exhibit for members of DUP as part of the Garden of Quilts in 
September 2024. DUP members may display a quilt they have made 
or an historic quilt from their ancestors.  This display is visited by 
people from all over the world. If you would like to participate and 
for more information and an application, please visit 
thanksgivingpoint.org/quilt-submission-application.  
The $25 entrance fee has been waived for all quilts for the DUP 
display. 

 

• ADA Requirements 
Please be advised that DUP Museums and other buildings are required law 
to follow the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

Thank you for all your hard work, enthusiasm, and support for Daughters of Utah 
Pioneers.   
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

ISDUP Executive Board 

ISDUP International Board 

International Society Daughters of Utah Pioneers 

300 N Main St, Salt Lake City, UT 84103-1699; 801-532-6479 
 


